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September 20, 2018

In Attendance:

Felandria Jackson — Local President
Calvin Vines — Vice President

Dwight Burnside — Recording Secretary
Leslie Hamlett — Treasurer

Nathan Fields - WVSEBM

Mike Perry — MDSEBM

Lamar Grigsby - DCSEBM

Richard “Bobby” Mason — VASEBM
Cynthia Brown — NCSEBM

The Executive Board of Local 305 was called to order at 10:00 AM on this date. Invocation
was conducted by Vice President Vines and the roll call was conducted by Recording
Secretary Burnside.
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The Executive Board of Local 305 met on this date to discuss Article X charges dated August 10.
2018, and received at Local Office on August 13, 2018. All charges have been properly
processed in accordance with the National Constitution ULUC Article X, section 2. The parties
involved will be properly notified.

The Board also discussed possible ways that the Local may be able to assist our members
affected by the natural disaster in North Carolina. Due to the unusual circumstances and possible
expense, all decisions will be brought before the Board for approval. The Board agreed to table
the issue until more information could be provided.

With no further business to discuss at this time, Bro. Leslie Hamlett made a motion to adjourn.
The motion was seconded by Bro. Lamar Grigsby and was moved forward unanimously. The
meeting of the Executive Board of Local 305 was officially ended at 1:22PM
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Dwight F. Burnside

Recording Secretary
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